
 
 

 

PO Box 1627 | 964 East Street 

Pittsboro, NC 27312 

919-542-8274 

chathamedc.org 

 

Pat E. Sturdivant, Executive Director       8/31/22 

Capital Area Workforce Development Board 

5942 Six Forks Road 

Raleigh, NC 27609 

 
 

Dear Ms. Sturdivant, 

 
 

The Chatham Economic Development Corporation is nominating Marsha Mebane of 3M for 

appointment to the Capital Area Workforce Development Board.  3M is a global innovation company 

that never stops inventing. Every day at 3M, one idea always leads to the next, igniting momentum to 

make progress possible around the world. 

3M Pittsboro, North Carolina is part of 3M’s Industrial Minerals Products Division (IMPD) within the 

Safety and Security Protection Systems business. 3M IMPD is one of the oldest divisions in the company 

with roots dating back 80 years. For more than seven decades, this division has been bringing vibrant 

and reliable color to roofs and other architectural surfaces. Color you can count on – color that stands 

the test of time. 3M has a strong safety culture and follows a philosophy of continuous improvement 

with manufacturing and business processes to ensure world-class quality and service to customers. 3M 

is a longstanding member of the Pittsboro and Chatham County communities.  
 

If you have questions about this nomination for appointment of membership, please feel free to contact 

me.   

 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Michael Smith 
President 
Chatham Economic Development Corporation 


